WDFW Objection to Wildlife Crediting Letter to Judi Danielson

May 12, 2003
This email is from Paul Ashley - WDFW: After reviewing the latest draft of the attached letter, I must respectfully decline consenting to the content of the letter. It was my firm understanding at the WC meeting that we were going to de-emphasize the crediting ratios arguments, and instead, request that BPA engage with CBFWA managers in developing a mechanism that would ensure that terrestrial wildlife projects would be funded under the subbasin planning process. At the minimum, perhaps the WC needs to revisit the perceived outcomes of our last meeting. Respectfully, Paul R Ashley
H:\work\wc\2003_20-21\WDFWobjection.doc
